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I support this Bill. For hard working DSPs and Caregivers. That work very hard 

supporting the people we support to help them live everyday healthy, happy, and 

better lives. Like anyone else does on a daily basis. Giving the people that need that 

as needed or everyday support to keep going and feel accomplished is important. I 

personally feel the care industry is underpaid for all the hard work. Always going 

above and beyond to enrich the lives we support and will continue to do so. There is 

so much more to being a DSP/Caregiver to help the people we support.  


